
 

 

  
 

     
     

  

 
 

 
 

 

     
  

   
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Short-Listed Vendors 

RFP RM 29-20 

Employee Dental Insurance 

The Okaloosa County Risk Department and Okaloosa County Purchasing would like to thank all 
vendors who responded to the aforementioned mentioned solicitation item.  The vendors below 
where selected as the highest scoring and are listed alphabetically. 

Aetna Life Insurance Company 
Solstice Benefits, Inc. 
United Health Care Services, Inc. 

A date and time to receive presentations from the short-listed companies above will be 
determined at a later time. 

Should anyone have questions or concerns regarding the content within this notice, please 
contact DeRita Mason or Jeffrey Hyde at the Purchasing Department at 850-689-5960. 

April 13, 2020 


